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PLC Grant
Homedale High School has been awarded a Professional Learning Community grant of $24,000. 
Over 80 applications were submitted for this competitive grant, and we were one of only one 
third of the applicants to receive an award. This grant will provide an opportunity to 12 HHS 
staff members to attend a PLC learning institute this summer. It will also include two years of 
ongoing support from the State Department of Education. 

ESSER Monitoring 
We have officially completed the ESSER Monitoring process and had no finding or actions 
required. 


